Southern Adventist University

Knowledge Exchange

Newsletters Little Creek Academy

1987

Little Creek Newsletter August 1987

Little Creek Academy

Follow this and additional works at: https://knowledge.e.southern.edu/lcanewsletters

LITTLE CREEK ACADEMY ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

August 6, 1987

Dear Fellow Alumni,

NORTHSHORE DRIVE 1810 LITTLE CREEK LANE KNOXVILLE, TN 37922 PHONE: 615/690-6080

Well, now that the heat of summer is here we start to look forward to the cool days of Autumn and as I look toward Autumn I think about Alumni Weekend. You may remember that Alumni Weekend will be October 23-25. I am hoping to see many of you then, and I am sure you are looking forward to seeing many classmates and friends. The honor classes this year are: 1947, 1952, 1957, 1962, 19967, 1972, 1977, and 1982. I've already spoken with several members of these classes and they were all hoping to see as many classmates as possible. I encourage all honor class members to contact your classmates and encourage each other to come. If you need addresses feel free to call Rogene at 615-690-6080 and she can give you an up-to-date address list.

While you are contemplating coming to Alumni Weekend, let me ask you to contemplate the Alumni project. As you may recall, our project was to furnish the lobby of the new dormitory administration building. This need was met by long time friends of Little Creek. Therefore we have decided to tackle another project. If you will remember, last year the alumni bought and installed vertical blinds for the cafeteria. We had hoped to have enough funds to carpet it too. The cafeteria is really in need to new carpet and tile around the serving deck. I, myself, was a student at Little Creek when the present carpet was purchased and installed by "Kilroy". We have decided to apply the donations already received and any additional donations toward this new project.

Since we would like to have this completed before Alumni weekend, we must ask that you consider this and send donations soon. We have estimated the cost to be around \$4000.

I would like to welcome 19 new members into the Little Creek Alumni Association. There names are: Cindy Bofink, Darla Boyd, Joey Capps, Steve Connor, Becky Cote, Matt Davis, William DeWitt, Sheila Draper, Faye Gerhart, Donna Hill, John Laswell, Libna Lizardo, Karen McKinney, Laura Ann McNeilus, Robbie Neall, Annette Newell, Susan Rempher, Ed Schneider, Kim Stairs. I am sure they will all make fine additions to the Little Creek Alumni Family.

Please give some thought to the carpeting project, and make your plans now for Alumni Weekend.

Sincerely,

Donald G. Chase, '82

Alumni Association President